
 

Parent link 4/2/2020  

Last Call Laptops 

 

Good evening parents. Sorry to bother you again but this parent link is for those 

parents that still need a device in order for their child to participate in online 

learning. If you need a laptop for your child, you  need to email me directly at  

sharon.boyd@browardschools.com  In the email you will need to include the 

students full name, the name of the parent/guardian that will be picking up the 

device, that parents phone and email address. This information can also be found 

on the school’s website. 

You will receive an email from me stating the time tomorrow to pick up the 

laptop. I need to schedule pick up times to ensure everyone practices social 

distancing. So please adhere to your time! 

As you know, Gov. DeSantis signed a stay at home order for the state of Florida 

which means that beginning Mon. April 6, no one will be at Lake Forest 

Elementary to provide you with a laptop as we will all be working from home. This 

matter is time sensitive so please email me tonight if you still need a laptop.  

Thank you and stay Healthy! 
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